SOAR to new heights at Botelle School ~ Show self-control, Offer kindness & respect, Achieve your goals & be Ready to learn!

March 31, 2023 Newsletter

IMPORTANT DATES A

4/3 PTO Meeting - 6:00PM - Cafeteria

4/3-4/6 6th Grade Trip to Nature’s Classroom

4/4 Board of Education Meeting - 6:00PM - #211

4/6 Early Dismissal - 1:15PM - Teacher PD

4/7 No School - Good Friday

4/10-4/14 Spring Break

4/21 Lions” Club Eye Screening

4/25 Karim Nagi - Cultural Event - 2:30PM

5/2 Board of Education Meeting - 6:00PM - Hall of Flags

NEWS FROM THE NORFOLK LIBRARY

Easter Egg and Spring Scavenger Hunt on the Village Green

The Norfolk Library with the Church of Christ will co host this spring celebration for the families of
Norfolk. On Saturday morning ,April 8th from 10 - 11am, there will be something for everyone!
Meet at the Village Green, where the Easter egg hunt for kids under 5 years old will start. A playful
scavenger hunt for families will also begin at the Green. Parents must be present with the children.
We will also make a wish for Mother Earth on ribbons to float in the breeze.

There will be a little surprise for all who participate.

Please call the Church at 860 542 5721 or the Library at 860 542 5075 ext 2 if you have any questions.
We always appreciate knowing how many are coming but registration is not necessary.

Come rain or shine!

NORFOLK SPRING CLEAN-UP DAY

The Annual Spring Clean Up Day sponsored by the Norfolk Community Association will be held
Saturday, April 22nd from 9:00AM - noon, Rain or Shine. Please meet outside the HUB at 9:00AM.
Trash bags will be provided. Wear work gloves and appropriate foot gear.



BATTELL ARTS FOUNDATION YOUTH SCHOLARSHIP

The Battell Arts Foundation is now accepting scholarship applications to support local students’
interest in the arts. Applicants must be residents of Norfolk or Colebrook, in grades 4-12, and
studying an artistic endeavor - such as dance, music, theater, creative writing or the visual arts. To
apply, please submit a letter of application, describing what you've done so far in your area of
interest, and how you plan to use your scholarship. Include a letter of recommendation from an
interested teacher, artistic mentor, or non-family member.

Applications are due April 21, 2023. For more information, contact Kim Crone at (860) 830-8862 or
kimcrone@sbcglobal.net.



